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September 6, 2008 

Richard M. Jones 
Project Manager 
J-Power USA Development Co, Ltd 
1900 E. OolfRd. Suite 1030 
Schaumburg, IL 60 173 . 

Re: EMS Services. Orange Grove Project 

Dear Mr. Jones; 

SEP 0 6 2008
DATE_---
REeD. S(P 1 0 2008 

This letter is intended to respond to questiot1.S concerning Emergency Medical Services 
(EMS) for the Orange Grove power generation project (Orange Grove), proposed near 
the intersection of State Highway 76 and Pala Del Norte Rd. You asked that we supply n 
'WiI1hServe' letter. 

The San Diego County Office of Emergency Medical Services awards excl usi ve 
operating area (EOA) franchises for the provision of medical assistance. The Orange 
Grove site is within the EOA awarded to Valley Center Fire Protection District 
(VCFPD); VCFPD bas contracted this servtce to Mercy Medical Transportation, Inc" of 
which I am President. 

We can confirm that Mercy is the EMS provider for the Orange Grove project site, and 
that we will indeed respond to medical emergencies for as long as we hold the contract. 
Any subsequent contract holder would also be bound to serve the project sito- serving a 
parcel within an EOA is not optional. 

The potential impacts from extending service to the Orange Grove site are expected to be 
minimal, due to the low nwnber ofemployees expected to be on-site at anyone time and 
the extensive safety features designed into the facility. As well, there are not expected to 
be any significant fiscal impacts. 

Please let me know ofadditional questions you may have. 

Qpf~ 
RichardF. Roesch, 
President 


